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Infrastructure Delivery

FlRE STATION #7_4 ADDRESS: 835 Nashville Rd.

PROJECT LEAD: Adriana Tantalo

Fire Station #7-4 is a new station located at 835 Nashville Road CONSULTANT: Thomas Brown

in Kleinburg. The station will be approximately 10,250 square Architects Inc.

feet and meets current Accessibility for Ontarians with CONTRACTOR: Bondfield Construction
Disabilities Act (AODA) standards. The overall design of the A N \Z»fl\
station compliments the heritage features of the local community T ][ Nashville

as set out within the guidelines of the Kleinburg - Nashville
Heritage Conservation District Study for new developments. The
station will be constructed to meet Leadership in Energy and
Environmental Design (LEED) Silver Certification.

During construction, a waste management program has been
implemented to further reduce the building’s impact on natural
resources.

Construction is well underway.
« Window installation complete
« Atrium stair installation complete
« Roof construction is nearing completion

« Exterior brick veneer is nearing
completion

« Mechanical & electrical work is underway

« Interior drywall partitions installation is
ongoing

www.vaughan.ca/cityhall/departments/id
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